
 
           

Long Island Health Collaborative 
Meeting Summary: Tuesday, September 29, 2022 | 9:30 - 11:30am 

 
 

Welcome & Introductions 
Janine Logan, Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council/Long Island Health Collaborative, welcomes 
collaborative members to the March Long Island Health Collaborative Meeting. The meeting is 
held virtually on Zoom. Attendees introduce themselves by typing their names and 
organizations in the chat box, and many also introduced themselves verbally.  

Featured Presentation: 

Kevin Krawiecki 

VP, Fiscal Policy, Economics, Finance, & Information 
Healthcare Association of New York State 

Kevin Krawiecki is the Vice President of Fiscal Policy, Economics, Finance, & Information at the 
Healthcare Association of New York State.  

Kevin spoke to the LIHC about the New York State 1115 Medicaid Waiver. Highlights of 
Kevin’s presentation include the context surrounding the new waiver, core features and 
players, and timeline.  

LIHC Updates 

 LIHC Reset & Refresh 

 CHNA Reports 

 LIHC Primary Research Data Highlights 

 December 2022 Meeting Poll 

 Ongoing Engagement Opportunities 

LIHC Reset & Refresh 
Janine gave an overview of the LIHC and its functions for those who may not be familiar, and 
to refresh this information for our long-time members. In summary, the LIHC convenes 
community partners from all sectors. We engage in primary and secondary data collection and 
analysis, create consumer and provider-facing awareness campaigns, support adoption of 
policies related to healthier living, and we promote chronic disease self-management. The 
LIHC promotes health and wellness on Long Island in collaboration with its350+ diverse 
partners, and acts as a hub for community health.  

CHNA Reports 
During the meeting, it was reiterated that hospital and county health departments have their 
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CHNA/CHA reports due on December 31, 2022. Janine reminded attendees of the LIHC-issued 
templates for each county and the two regional priorities agreed upon by consensus.  

LIHC Primary Research Data Highlights 
Janine reminded attendees about the primary research available to LIHC members on our 
website. Featured data sources include the Community Health Assessment Survey analyses, 
the Community-Based Organization Survey and qualitative analyses, and the Library Research 
Project Report. All sources are available on the LIHC website here: 
https://www.lihealthcollab.org/member-resources/data-resources  

December 2022 Meeting Poll 
Meeting attendees were asked whether they would prefer a virtual or in-person meeting in 
December 2022. 9 people voted for virtual, while 11 people voted for an in-person meeting in 
Hauppauge. LIHC will take this vote into consideration when planning for the December 
meeting. Whether the meeting will be virtual or in-person is still to be determined.  

Ongoing Engagement Opportunities 
Brooke reminded attendees about ongoing opportunities for members to engage with the 
LIHC. Opportunities include submissions to the LIHC’s bi-monthly email newsletter, 
Collaborative Communications; Talk with a Doc in 2023; Walk Safe with a Doc; and a 
collaboration with the American Heart Association, more information to come. Please email 
boliveri@nshc.org for more information about any of the aforementioned opportunities.  

Adjournment 
Please remember to send your free event flyers, resources, trainings, and more for 
Collaborative Communications to Brooke Oliveri, Manager, LIHC (boliveri@nshc.org). 

The next LIHC meeting is scheduled for Thursday, December 8, 2022 9:30am-11:30am. 
Register here: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcqcuGsrTwvHdXbtVcqlh58hkU5dlvp9eym  
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